
 
 

Press release  

John Mattson appoints Mattias Lundström as new CFO 

John Mattson has appointed Mattias Lundström as the new CFO of the company 
with start no later than August 2022. He succeeds Maria Sidén who will be 
stepping down at the end of February/beginning of March. Mattias Lundström is 
joining directly after his role as CFO at ICA Properties. 
 
Mattias Lundström has extensive experience in board work and strategy, operational management, 
business and project development, internal and external reporting, and financing and structuring. In 
addition to accounting and finance, his various roles have included responsibility for legal, IT, HR and 
risk activities. Mattias is joining directly after his role as CFO at ICA Properties which he joined in 
2017. Before that, he also served as CFO at GE Real Estate and as CEO at GE Capital Lending and 
Leasing in the Nordic region. 
 
“I very much look forward to welcoming Mattias as the new CFO of John Mattson. With his extensive 
experience and expertise, he will be a great asset for John Mattson in its continued growth and 
development. His experience in change management will be especially valuable to us in our current 
growth journey. I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Maria Sidén for her excellent 
contribution to the company and wish her luck in her new assignment,” comments Per Nilsson, CEO 
of John Mattson. 
 
“It feels fantastic and exciting to start at John Mattson and I look forward to participating in its future 
growth and development. There is a goal-oriented drive in the company and through my commitment, 
business expertise and integrity, I hope to help the company achieve its strategic targets,” says Mattias 
Lundström. 

 
Mattias Lundström will join John Mattson Group management and assume his role no later than 9 
August 2022. Lars Ingman will take over as acting CFO at John Mattson for the interim period 
following Maria Sidén’s departure in February/March until Mattias Lundström assumes the position. 

 
Lidingö, 9 February 2022 
John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ) 

 
For further information, please contact: 
Per Nilsson, CEO of John Mattson 
+46 (0)72 224 90 28, per.nilsson@johnmattson.se 
 

About John Mattson Fastighetsföretagen AB (publ)  
John Mattson is a residential property owner with 4,300 rental apartments as well as commercial 
premises in five municipalities of Stockholm: Lidingö, Sollentuna, Stockholm, Nacka and Upplands 
Väsby. As of 30 September 2021, the property value was SEK 14.2 billion. The focus of the 
company’s strategy is on property management, refinement, densification and acquisitions. The 
management of John Mattson’s properties is characterised by an overall perspective and close 
customer relationships. The company’s goal is to create great neighbourhoods across generations. John 
Mattson’s shares are listed under the symbol JOMA on Nasdaq Stockholm, Mid Cap.  
Read more at: johnmattson.se and corporate.johnmattson.se. 

mailto:per.nilsson@johnmattson.se
http://www.johnmattson.se/
https://corporate.johnmattson.se/

